Finance Committee Meeting

August 6, 2024

The Finance Committee of the Schmaling Memorial Public Library Board of
Trustees met on Tuesday, August 6th, at 5:15 pm with Britni Hartman, Amber Turner, Tara
Rhoades and Sarah Brubaker present.

The following items were discussed:
e Britni presented the proposed 2024-2025 budget, reviewed how she calculated line item
amounts and answered questions about changes from the 2023-2024 budget.
Sarah reviewed levy request calculations.
Britni shared information learned at a recent budgeting seminar she attended regarding
proper appropriations declarations, specifically that we should appropriate more than
what is budgeted in case we are required to spend more than budgeted (appropriation is
the maximum amount we declare we will spend in each category).
o We reviewed the budget line items and created an “appropriations” column to
reflect the increased amounts in categories that could go over. These amounts
will be included in this year’s Certification of Budget and Appropriation

Ordinance.
e The proposed budget will be presented at the September board meeting scheduled for
Tuesday, September 24, at 5:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Sarah Brubaker



